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Onam Holiday

Dear parents,

Please note that, on account of Onam, the school will remain closed on Tuesday,
29" August 2023.

Wishing a very ‘Happy Onam’ to all celebrating this festival.

Warm regards,

Asha Alexander ST LT

Principal duydall Byne
Executive Leader - Climate Change Ul 45 - (sdasd] uy)!



